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What is going on at Trinity?  

1. We are sorry to say that Mrs. Melody 

Krouse will be leaving us after this 

school year. 

2. We are also sadly losing, Mrs. Teresa 

Barthel. The Barthel’s are relocating 

to the Kenosha/Racine area. 

3. Pastor GeRue will be leaving May 22 

for Fort Hood, TX and will return in a 

year. 

4. On May 8th at 6:30 pm, Trinity con-

gregation will have a special voter’s 

meeting to call a 1st and 2nd grade 

teacher as well as a Math/ 7th and 

8th grade teacher. 

5. Today we had a wonderful roundup 

and registration event. 

6. On May 1 the BOCE will meet to dis-

cuss and align on plans for next year. 

7.  On May 3rd at 4pm the faculty will 

meet to receive the plan and answer 

any questions.  

8. On May 7th at the 9am, Church Ser-

vice BOCE will present the plan to the 

congregation. 

9. On May 8th at 3:25pm, we will host a 

Parent’s Meeting to share the plan 

and answer any questions. 

10. Again on May 8th at 5:30pm, we will 

host a Parent’s Meeting to share the 

plan and answer any questions. 

11. Also on May 8 at 6:30pm the plan will 

be shared with the congregation  and 

a Voter’s Meeting will be conducted 

to call a 1/2 grade Teacher as well as 

a 7/8 grade teacher. 

12. Finally, on May 13 at the 5pm Church 

Service the BOCE will present the 

plan to the congregation. 

Check out our web-

site by scanning the 

QR code. 

Notes From Pastor GeRue 

 

 

Hot Lunch Menu for May  1st—12th 
 

The hot lunch menu will be available in Fast 

Direct this week, please  click on this  link 

to view:  https://ssl.fastdir.com/~fastdir/

cgi/Login.pl?

WO-

code=hhwftv&InitAction=Reload&S=90 

 

 

Get Your Trinity 

Yard Sign Today! 
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If you need to pick up or drop off your child af-

ter 8:30pm, you must enter through door #7 on 

Tayco Street. All students dropped off after 8:30 

will need a pass tardy pass to get to class.  

Thank you for your cooperation. If you child is 

going to be absent, please let the office know. 

Final Dining Out Event This 

Coming Tuesday 

Mark your calendars, the final dining out event 

for this school year is taking place this coming 

Tuesday, May 2nd at Parker Johns in Menasha. 

This is an all day event, and we receive 10% of 

sales to Trinity families, but you need to be sure 

to let your server know before you pay your bill.  

Because we are receiving a 10% discount, we 

cannot use SCRIP for this event. 

 

Talent show Thursday May 4th at 6:30pm 

Final Call 2017 Re-

Enrollment 

 As we approach the home stretch for the 

school year, if you have not already returned your 

form or marked it in Fast Direct, could you please 

return the form or let the school office know if your 

child/children plan to return next year.  

I am beginning the process to order materials for 

the next school year and would like to make one 

order, so the more accurate numbers I have,  the 

easier it is to get the right amount of books, work-

books, and other classroom supplies. 

Thank you in advance. 

Mr. Dahms 

Brat Fry and Bake Sale This 

Weekend 

As part of the Irish Road rummage sales this Friday and 

Saturday, Trinity has a brat and bake sale fundraiser at 

one of our members homes, the address is 1894 Susan 

Ave, Neenah. 

A note from our brat and bake sale team is below:  

We are blessed to have a full schedule of workers for 

the Brat Fry & Bake Sale this weekend; praise 

God!  Now we just need bake sale items; we can 

package if you decide not to do so.  Bring the items to 

the sale site or to the Small Fellowship Hall before 3 

p.m. on Thursday.   We also need customers!  The sale 

is at the home of Roger and Brenda Kempf, 1894 Susan 

Avenue, Neenah. (off of Irish Road.)  Call Ron or Dottie 

Kraus with any questions at (920) 991-2705.  All pro-

ceeds to benefit our “Roof Fund”. 

Conscious Dicipline 

A Story Hand is a gentle hand massage accompanied by a per-

sonalized social story that helps a child deal with stress or anxi-

ety. The story you tell will reflect a specific, personalized experi-

ence or concern for the child. 



3  

 

The Good Shepherd!! 

 Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me all the 

days of my life. 

Psalm 23:6a 

300 Broad St. 

Menasha, WI 

54952 

School Office Phone: 920-725-1715 

Office Hours 8:15-3:30 Mon-Fri 

Church Office Phone: 920-722-2662 

E-mail:  kgerue@trinitymenasha.com 

 ndahms@trinitymenasha.com 

T R I N I T Y  L U T H E R A N  

C H U R C H  A N D  S C H O O L  

Q U E S T I O N S ?  

If you have any suggestions or things you would like put in Tiger 

Tracks, please let me know at ndahms@trinitymenasha.com. 

 April 28th; Spring Round-up Day and noon dismissal 

 May 2nd; Parker Johns Dining Out Event 

 May 2nd-4th; MAP testing 

 May 4th; Talent show 6:30pm 

 May 8th: Midterm of 4th Quarter 

 May 9th; Grades 3/4 Trip to Madison 

 May 12th; Oshkosh Track Meet Grades 4-8 

 May 18th: Grade K4/K5 Trip to Mulberry Farm 

 May 19th; West Bloomfield Track Meet Gr 3-8 

 May 21st: 8th Grade Graduation  

 May 21st: Students sing in 9am service 

 May 23rd; All School walk to Trestle Trail 

 May 26th: NO SCHOOL 

 May 27th: NO SCHOOL—Memorial Day 

 May 31st; School Picnic 

 June 2nd; Last Day of School—Noon Dismissal 

Popcorn Friday  

The next popcorn is next Friday 

May 5th, order slips will be com-

ing home next week. 

Future Events, Mark Your 

Calendars 

Running Club up and Running 

Running club has begun! We are running every Tueday 

and Thursday from 3:45 to 4:45. from now until May 

23rd, with a final party at Mrs. Barthel’s house on May 

25th. 

Referral Program 

Don’t forget our Trinity referral pro-

gram, which gives you the opportunity 

to reduce your tuition for next year. 

We are booking tours now, so please 

pass the word to prospective families! 

Papa Murphy’s Fundraiser 

Thank you for the excellent turnout for the Papa Mur-

phy’s fundraiser. We received $240 from the sales for 

the day. Thank you to the teachers for giving their time 

to be there making pizzas, and to all you purchased 

pizzas at the event. 

MAP testing is next week from May 2nd-4th 

Box Top Challenge Ends Soon! 

Keep saving those Box Tops! The box top challenge 

ends on  May 2nd. Then join us May 4th for the annual 

Trinity Talent Show. The talent show allows students to 

showcase their talents and abilities. At the conclusion 

of the Talent Show, you can witness our teachers and 

staff getting pied in the face. Depending on how 

many box tops we collect, will determine which staff 

member get  a pie to the face. Funds raised through 

box tops will be used to purchase special storage con-

tainers for our ball closet and gym equipment. 
 


